Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Westinghouse Electric Parcels 1 & 4
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 4/9/2013 9:54 AM

End: Tue 4/9/2013 9:54 AM

Duration: 0 hours

Received call from Mark Johnson of RWQCB. He has been working on these parcels since he received the sites when
Elizabeth left the RWQCB. Mentioned Wareham and Mansour (sp). He has involved EPA and is working under TSCA,
a PCB program that EPA has not delegated out of house since implementation. Likely a deed restriction and NFA for all
parcels, including 2 & 3? We should hear in next few weeks from him.



